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Lara Fusco 

Department of Planning and Environment (DPE)  

4 Parramatta Square,  

12 Darcy Street,  

PARRAMATTA NSW 2150 

7 July 2022 

Dear Lara 

Cricket NSW – MOD 2 – Modifications to Maintenance Building – Response to 

Submissions - Wilson Park, Sydney Olympic Park – SSD 10354 

Thank you for the opportunity to review and comment on the abovementioned Response to 

Submissions for the modifications to the maintenance building. 

SOPA have reviewed the documentation submitted and accept the responses provided. 

SOPA do however request the following: 

1. That a condition be included requiring that a condition be included requiring the 

recommendations provided in the Traffic Report from TRAFFIX dated 23 June 2023 

be implemented. 

2. That the replacement toilets in the proposed maintenance building are to be available 

to the public and open dawn to dusk, 7 days a week. 

 

Please contact Rupert Luxton, Urban Planner on 0400 768 486 or at 

rupert.luxton@sopa.nsw.gov.au if you wish to discuss the content of this letter.  

Yours sincerely, 
 
 

 
 
Vivienne Albin 
Senior Manager, Planning  
 
07.07.2022 
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